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Dear Parents 
I hope that you all had a wonderful Easter with your 
children and enjoyed quality time together.  The 
summer term is always incredibly busy with lots 
happening so please check diary dates and 
newsletters regularly.   
We have the Book Fair next week and an 
information session in the hall on Tuesday.  It would 
be lovely to see as many of you there as possible. 
Please also see a letter that accompanies this 
newsletter regarding attendance.  
The staff at Bugle School and Piccolos Nursery are 
very much looking forward to working together with 
you in the term ahead. 
Have a brilliant weekend. 
Tim Wherry, Senior Head of School 

Good to be Green 
Well done to all of the children who 
continue to work hard and show 
excellent behaviour in school.  170 
texts (89.5%) were sent to parents 
on Thursday 29th March for 
children that had remained ‘green’ all week.  Well 
done.  

Our Achievers of the Week for the 
Week Ending  29/3/18:  
Reception Rhys Culley 
Year 1   Christian Sousa  
Year 2   Tommy Harker  
Year 3   Daniel Downes  
Year 4   Willoughby Knight  
Year 5   Ines Simoes 
Year 6   Cerys Wells  
Attendance for the Week:  
Reception 84.5%  Year 1  76.3% 
Year 2 81.5%  Year 3  87.1% 
Year 4 74.2%  Year 5  76.4% 
Year 6 82.1% 

 
Tuesday 24th April our information session for 
parents and carers takes place in the afternoon 

 
 

Where: School Hall 
 

Time: 2.00 pm until 3.30 pm 

 

Who will be there: A variety of organisations have 
been invited to attend including: 
Marie Blackbeard, School Nurse 

Chartwells who provide our school lunches and tuck 
Cornwall Partnership Foundation 

Dawn Lambert and Pam Fikri from The Pre-School 
Learning Alliance 

Becci Stoneman, Family Support Worker from 
Poltair 

Ms Atkins, SENDICO 
Maria Cooper, Parent Support Adviser 

 

This will also be an opportunity to see what the 
children have been learning about staying safe on 
the internet.  Mr Taylor will be giving parents a short 
presentation on ways they can ensure that children 
remain safe whilst accessing the web. 

 

The Scholastic Book Fair will also be open.  The 
Book Fair consists of 1/2 price books. 
Please come along and support us in supporting 
your child/ren and grab a bargain at our Book Fair 
too! 
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Diary Dates:  

24/4/18 Parent Information Session 
25/4/18 Wave Project 
26/4/18 KS2 Swimming 
1/5/18 Y1 Phonics Information Session 

for parents @ 2.45 pm 
2/5/18 Wave Project 
3/5/18 KS2 Swimming 
9/5/18 Wave Project 
10/5/18 KS2 Swimming  
14/5/18-17/5/18 SATS Week 
16/5/18 Wave Project 
21/5/18 Year 5 Hit the Surf 
23/5/18 Wave Project 
24/5/18 KS2 Swimming 
28/5/18-1/6/18 Half Term 
5/6/18 Aspire Surf Games 
7/6/18 KS2 Swimming 
8/6/18 Tempest Class Photos 
11/6/18-15/6/18 Phonics Screening Week 
14/6/18 KS2 Swimming 
15/6/18 Clays School Athletics at Brannel 
21/6/18 KS2 Swimming 
25/6/18 Swimming Gala at Bodmin  
26/6/18 KS1 Football Tournament at 

Brannel 
27/6/18-29/6/18 Y5/6 Camp 
28/6/18 KS2 Swimming 
2 & 3/7/18 Y6 Transition at Poltair 
5/7/18 KS2 Swimming 
6/7/18 Y2 Trip to Charlestown Beach 
12/7/18 KS2 Swimming  
17/7/18 Hub Sports Event 
20/7/18 Last Day of Summer Term 

Breakfast Club   

Piccolo Early Years Group provides a breakfast 
facility.  Breakfast Club runs between 7.30 am-8.45 
am.  The cost per session is £2.50.  Children after 
8.15 am sessions £1.00 (no breakfast included).  
Payments can now be made using ParentPay.  To 
reserve a space for your child or if you have any 
queries regarding the Breakfast Club please contact 
Ms McNamara on 01726 850420.    

Sport Relief 2018 
Many thanks for your support for Sports 
Relief.  We banked £125.70.  Well 
done! 
 

 

On Wednesday 18th April, we were lucky enough to 
have the RNLI come in to talk to us about beach 
safety and how to react to getting in trouble in the 
water, changing currents and the different coloured 
flags.   
We thoroughly enjoyed learning about beach safety 
as well as facts about the RNLI.  The Lifeguards 
showed the children the various warning flags which 
can be seen on the beach. They also spoke about 
how to keep safe near the water, showing the 
children some of the life saving equipment they 
would use during a rescue. The children thoroughly 
enjoyed the assembly and were given the 
opportunity to ask questions at the end. 
The children learnt about staying safe on the beach 
plus being careful in the unpredictable waters. 

The red flag represents danger; the red and yellow 
flag is a safe swimming area (the RNLI advise you 
not to take your inflatable's and save them for the 
swimming pool); the orange windsock is to tell you 
where the wind is blowing and the black and white 
flag is to indicate the water sports area.  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

They told us not to go 
into the water when it 
was foggy, what all the 
flags meant and how to 
get out of a rip current. 

Kane 

The lifeguards 
showed us what all 
the flags meant.  
They told us to ring 
the coast guard 
(999) if no lifeguards 
were on the beach 
and someone was in 
trouble in the water. 
Lexi 


